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DATE: July 31, 2020
TO: Fred Navarro, Ed.D., Superintendent, Newport-Mesa Unified School District
FROM: Nicole Savio Newfield, Administrator, Student Achievement and Wellness

SUBIJECT: Williams Settlement Legislation 4" Quarter Report

I am pleased to provide the fourth quarter Williams Settlement Legislation report for the
2019-20 fiscal year. This report represents activity conducted by the Orange County
Department of Education (OCDE) during April, May, and June 2020. California Education
Code section 1240(2)(H) requires this report to be provided to your Board at a regularly
scheduled meeting held in accordance with public notification requirements.

FOURTH QUARTER REPORT

Uniform Complaint Procedures (UCP)

e OCDE requested data regarding uniform complaints related to textbooks and
instructional materials, facility conditions, and teacher vacancies or misassignments
received during the third quarter.

e No complaints were filed in your district during the period of January through March
2020.

Teacher Assignment Monitoring
e The California Commission on Teacher Credentialing reported that Assignment
Monitoring for the 2019-20 school year has been delayed in light of the COVID-19
pandemic. Instead of the proposed June 1, 2020 start date, monitoring of 2019-20
educator assignments will now begin in mid-September of 2020.

Upcoming Quarter
e Instructional materials reviews
e School facilities reviews
e Uniform Complaint Procedure reporting
e Teacher Assignment Monitoring

Planning for the 2020-21 Williams Settlement Legislation reviews has begun. OCDE has
requested required documentation from districts regarding instructional materials.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (714) 966-4385 or
nsavio@ocde.us.

On behalf of Dr. Al Mijares, County Superintendent of Schools, thank you for your diligent
efforts to address the Williams Settlement Legislation requirements.

NSN:ag

c: Al Mijares, Ph.D., County Superintendent of Schools
Vanessa Galey, Director, Special Projects, Newport-Mesa Unified School District



